
Centennial Public School - December Newsletter 

 

 
Message from the principal 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) and the Centennial Community, 

 November was a great month, we celebrated Remembrance Day with a virtual assembly and 

plan to have another virtual assembly in December to celebrate family cultures/traditions 

and showcase class artwork and music. December also marks the third consecutive month of 

students back in school. We are thrilled to announce that our doors continue to remain open 

and that, since September, we have not had any positive COVID19 cases at the school.  As we 

want to continue to ensure safety we appreciate your continued support with using the daily 

screening tool and patience and understanding with all of our continued safety measures.  



 

We have been enjoying the new snowfall, as you can see here a class practicing dance outside 

in the snow.  Please ensure you send your children to school dressed for the changing 

temperatures (hats, mits, snow pants, boots). You may also want to send extra clothing 

incase clothes get wet this time of the year.   We would like to take a moment to wish you all 

a wonderful winter break and thank you for your continued support.  

 

Take care and thank you,  

 Jenny Dewan  

Principal, Centennial Public School 

 

Upcoming December Dates: 

 

1st Nunatsiavut Day  

1st Board Organizational Meeting (OCDSB) 

3rd Student Senate (OCDSB) 

8th School Council Meeting Centennial Public School (7-9pm) 

Committee of the Whole (OCDSB) 

9th Special Education Advisory Committee Meeting (OCDSB) 

10th Indigenous Education Advisory Council (OCDSB) 

11th OCDSB Speaker Series: Kanahus Manuel 

15th Centennial Virtual Winter Celebration (12:30-1:30pm) 

Board Meeting (OCDSB) 

16th OCASC 

21st-January 3rd Winter Break - NO SCHOOL - 

 

Holiday Dates: 

 

December 10-18 Hanukkah 

December 21 Winter Solstice 

December 25 Christmas 

December 26-Jan. 1 Kwanzaa 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School News: 

 

 

Progress Reports 

Thank you for all your patience and support as we worked out all the technical difficulties 

ensuring each of you have access to your children’s progress report. If you have any 

questions/concerns or still have not been able to gain access please connect with your child’s 

teacher.  

 

 



 

Thank you 

As 2020 nears to a close I want to take a moment to thank all the wonderful staff at 

Centennial for the extra work they’ve put in since the pandemic.  The custodial staff, Office 

Staff, ECE, EA’s, Teachers, Lunchmonitors, and Board Staff all came together to ensure 

students are able to continue on in their learning, whether virtually and/or in person. This 

has been big work! Many have worked countless extra hours to ensure the safety, well being 

and the best education remains available for your children. Additionally every teacher has 

had to ensure that they maintain an online platform in case a return to learn from home is 

required.  Please ensure you familiarise yourself with this format. THANK YOU ALL! 

 

 



https://centennialps.ocdsb.ca/
https://centennialps.ocdsb.ca/

